
 

 

 
Mexico City, April 9, 2013 

 

Quálitas Holding, S.A.B. de CV informs that the Law for mandatory insurance 

in case of third party liability for automobiles and trucks that travel in federal 

roads and bridges, has been approved in Mexico by the Lower House. 

Approval is still pending from the Upper House. Quálitas Holding, is 

analyzing the impact the Law will have on its results once it is approved and 

goes into effect. 
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